
VILLAGE OF FORT EDWARD, NEW YORK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the 

Village of Fort Edward on February 3, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at the Offices of the Village of Fort 

Edward, 118 Broadway, Fort Edward, New York, on the proposed adoption of A LOCAL 

LAW ENACTING A MORATORIUM ON THE TREATMENT, TREATMENT TESTING, 

DISPOSAL, STORAGE OR DEPOSIT OF MEDIA CONTAMINATED WITH 

PERFLUOROALKYL AND POLYFLUOROALKYL SUBSTANCES (PFAS) IN THE 

VILLAGE OF FORT EDWARD 

 

 

By order of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Fort Edward dated January 6, 2025. 

 

 


